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Titus/International February-March 2021

“And they that be wise shall shine as the brightness of the firmament; and they that turn many to
righteousness as the stars for ever and ever”. Daniel 12:3

We began 2021 with great expectations and the Lord again has honored the faithfulness of our missionaries
and workers on foreign soil. Even with new variants of corona viruses, some nations are allowing our
national workers to hold services in their institutions and many public schools have asked that we teach the
Character Under Constructions lessons. Plans are being made for several trips this year. A team will leave
for Liberia in April, Zambia in May and then to Ghana West Africa in July. We have approval from these
countries to hold meetings both in the public schools and prisons. Please pray with us for safety and that
the Holy Spirit would begin working on the hearts of many that will hear the message of salvation.

Brother Jim and Connie Jeremias have been laboring for several years in the country of Zambia. Brother
Jim has worked with our national missionary Brother Ciaphas preaching weekly in several prisons and jails.
Sister Connie has been working with orphan children. Recently, social services in Zambia contacted Sister
Connie and stated they had four young children whose mothers would spend between 6 to 8 years in prison
and ask would our ministry help. Although our Prison Prevention Program concentrates on teaching
character lessons in both public and private schools I feel what Sister Connie is doing will truly help to
detour these young ones from a future life of crime. Sister Connie has been home taking chemo treatments
the past few months. She and Jim are optimistic the treatments are working well and are planning to be
back in country by the end of the year. Brother Jim and the men will be making a couple trips to Zambia
this year to check on the work while national missionary Brother Ciaphas watches over the work in their
absence. Please keep Brother Jim and Connie in your prayers.

Pray With Us!
®  in Brazil. With the constant growth of the Prisoner’s Bible Institute and the many open doors we
feel the extra room will be needed. We do have the funds from the sale of the old facilities, but the
addition will cost approximately another $40,000 USD. Pray as we begin the building program in
the next couple months that the Lord will provide the remaining funds.

¢ We will make the final payment on the property in Guatemala this July. We need another $30,000
to complete the purchase of the land adjacent to the present property. We will be able then move
towards building the necessary buildings to expand the work.

As a Titus Partner we are able to assist over 79 foreign partners each month. This past month our partners
reported over 500 saved in prisons, jails and schools. Thank you again for being a partnering with us.

In Christ s Service,

Dr. Rlcky Dunsford, ;

Vice President

2 Corititarns 45 For we preach not ourselves, but Christ Jesus the Lord; and ourselves your servants for Jesus' sake
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